March 14, 2018

To: City of Madison, ALRC
From: Lake Edge Neighborhood Association
RE: Lake Edge Seafood Company Outside Seating

The Lake Edge Neighborhood Association was presented with the proposal and plans from John Kitto,
the owner of the Lake Edge Seafood Company for outdoor seating. The proposal and plans were
reviewed and discussed at the March 14 meeting and subsequently voted on. There were no objections
from those present at the meeting.

On behalf of the Lake Edge Neighborhood Association (LENA), please consider this letter in support of
the Lake Edge Seafood Company's proposal for outdoor seating.

Should you require additional information, please let me know.
Sincerely,

Angela Jenkins
President
Lake Edge Neighborhood Association

cc:
LENA Board of Directors -

Luke Wagners, Vice President

Justin Williams, Secretary

Steve McCarthy, Treasurer

Members At-Large: Al Feucht, Nancy Werlein, Trent Halverson
Alder Ahrens, District 15

Lake Edge Neighborhood Association | PO Box 14102, Madison, WI 53708 | Email: lakeedgeNA@gmail.com |
www.lenamadison.com

)3



